Summer Reading and Math Assignments for Incoming Third Graders (Sept. 2024)

Dear Parents and Students,

I am very excited to welcome you to the third grade as of September 2024. I hope that you all will have a wonderful and restful summer. I have placed the summer reading and math homework on our school's website. Please read the books that have been provided to you. Choose one book to complete the diorama book report. You will be planning a birthday party on a specific budget as your math project. Both assignments are due on the first day of school. Please see both assignments and follow the directions and rubrics. These assignments will be graded. Have fun with the projects. I look forward to seeing you in September!

Blessings, Mrs. Demontreux	
Incoming Third Grade Summer Assignments (2024)	
Student's Full Name (print):	
Parent's Full Name (print):	
Parent's signature:	5